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The Wakulla County Tourist Development Council (TDC) is planning its upcoming Spring Travel Show campaign and is inviting local businesses and other organizations to participate.  We are visiting three military bases in South Georgia during mid-March to share the Wonders of Wakulla and Fresh from Wakulla encouraging active military personnel, their families, retirees, and civilian staffs to visit us. 

Local businesses and other organizations are encouraged to contribute items for inclusion in the Wakulla TDC information kits.  Items can include fact sheets, brochures, business cards, booklets, and any other types of information advertising your business (especially information containing your website).  We are estimating at least 1,500 will be needed.  We are also interested in door prizes that will highlight Wakulla and our tourism attractions.  Examples could include free appetizers or meals at local restaurants, free rentals, free lodging nights, coupons, etc.

We will need your contributions by March 1.  You may deliver items to the Welcome Center in Panacea or, for more information, contact the Tourist Development Council Director, Sam Martin by email (SMartin@MyWakulla.com) or phone (850) 984-3966.
